
Mauldin Elementary School 

Weekly Message 

Jan. 4-8 

 

Good afternoon, Mauldin Mighty Eagle Families!  This is Mrs. Dodds, hoping that 
everyone had a safe winter break and Happy New Year.  

As school resumes tomorrow for our in-person and virtual students, here are the weekly 
announcements for January 4-8, 2021.  

First, don’t forget to reset the morning alarm clock, after winter break as school will 
resume at 7:45 tomorrow morning for all in-person and virtual students. Please help 
your child’s academic success by ensuring they are in class by 7:45 to begin their 
instructional day.  

We are excited to invite students to join us on Friday for tie dye day.  Students are 
encouraged to wear their favorite tie dyed shirt to school on Friday.  

Greenville County School District continues to monitor the rise in COVID cases in our 
area closely.  While statistics show that individuals are safer inside our school where 
protocols are strict, we ask for your continued support to keep our staff, students and 
families safe by sending your child to school with a facemask each day, encouraging 
good handwashing, and notifying us of possible exposure to COVID.  

Please keep students at home and contact the school if your child or a member of your 
family:  

 has been tested for COVID-19 and is awaiting results 
 has been in contact with anyone who is positive for or has symptoms of COVID-

19 
 or if your child or any family member has symptoms such as fever, cough, 

difficulty breathing, or loss of taste or smell.  Please note that symptoms of 
COVID, especially in children, can often appear as a common cold, allergies, or 
sinuses. Please keep students’ home and contact a medical professional should 
your child have any symptoms. 

For any COVID concerns, please reach out to school administration at 355-3710 or by 
emailing jdodds@greenville.k12.sc.us and thank you for working with us to ensure the 
safety of our students.  

For parents picking up a student in our afternoon dismissal car line, you may want to 
take an extra minute to locate your student car tag after the winter break.  Please note 



that anyone picking up a child in the dismissal line must have a paper car tag.  For 
safety reasons, we are unable to accept a verbal number or pictures of car tags. If you 
need a new or additional car tag, you may pick them up in the front office or call us to 
have one sent home with your child. Parents may additionally have their picture ID 
ready in the carline to be verified when picking up students.  

Thank you as always for your continued support of school.  We look forward to seeing 
our Mighty Eagle students back at school tomorrow for another great week of learning.  


